
Today, Eric will feature in a panel session titled 
‘Nature Positive for Climate Action: Understanding 
the climate-nature nexus and how corporate 
commitments can help.’ Tomorrow, Jane will feature  in 
a panel discussion titled, ‘Nature as the backbone for 
Climate and Biodiversity Solution’. We will continue to 
keep you updated on our participation at this unique 
summit.
Regards,
The Sustainability Unit.

The ongoing inaugural Africa Climate Summit, which has 
brought together about thirty thousand participants from all 
over the world, aims to address the increasing exposure to 
climate change and its associated costs, both globally and 
particularly in Africa.

The summit is providing a platform for policymakers, 
practitioners, businesses, and civil society to exchange 
experiences on climate solutions. Further, it seeks solutions to 
overcome barriers to curbing climate change and share 
opportunities realized in di�erent regions.

SHARING OUR EXPERIENCE AND EXPERTISE AT THE 
INAUGURAL AFRICA CLIMATE SUMMIT.

Being one of the leading companies in the 
Manufacturing Sector in East Africa, EABL is actively 
participating in the Summit.

 Represented by our Group MD & CEO, Jane Karuku, and 
our Group Corporate Relations Director, Eric Kiniti, EABL 
is featuring in various high powered speaking platforms.

Yesterday, Jane featured at a unique panel session 
titled, ‘Reaching Net Zero for African Businesses’. 
Featuring alongside H.E Dr. Amany Asfour - President, 
Africa Business Council, and Dimeji Olaniyan - Senior 
Vice President, Strategy and Sustainability Africa, 
Airtel, Jane shared EABL’s commitments to net-zero by 
2030, and gave tangible data on the progress we have 
made so far since our Sustainability Strategy, ‘Society 
2030: Spirit of Progress’ was launched in 2020.

On his part, Eric participated in a session titled, ‘How 
Kenya can Leapfrog to a Low Carbon Economy.’
Eric’s speech extensively covered EABL’s investment in 
Biomass and the positive impact thereof. He also shared 
best practice on the Rudisha project and how it will 
signi�cantly enable us to achieve our zero waste to 
land�ll targets.

EABL’s experience and examples, shared at both 
sessions, were well received and created a positive 
discussion from the audiences. 
Subsequent sessions are scheduled for today and 
tomorrow respectively.


